
                                                                            July 1, 2018 

 

Town of Eleanor 
P. O. Box 185 
Eleanor, WV  25070 
 
A Special Meeting was held at 1:00 in the Homestead Room to allow the recorder, Lynda S. Casto, to 
swear in the new mayor and councilmembers prior to them taking office tomorrow, July 2, 2028.   
 
                               Present:  Cam Clendenin, Kevin Childers, Theresa Harmon, Regina Hull and 
                                                 Joey Tolley, Jr. 
 
                                Visitors:  Allison Clendenin and children,  Allison Childers, Mark Casto, James Moore, 
                                                 Kenny Parsons,  
 
At this time, Lynda, the recorder, who was previously sworn in by Carol McCauley, Notary on  June 21, 
2018 swore in the new mayor, Cam Clendenin.  Next she swore in all four councilmembers attending, 
Kevin Childers, Teresa Harmon, Gina Hull and Joey Tolley, Jr.    
 
She then congratulated all new government on their newly elected positions. 
 
 
 
All business being complete, the meeting adjourned at 1: 20 PM. 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Recorder 
 


